

June 14, 2024

The Lutheran Foundation For Long-Term Living 100 State St, Ste 106 Erie, PA 16507

Dear Lutheran Foundation For Long-Term Living,

Thank you for your donation of \$10,000.00! We feel blessed by your support.

Because of your generosity, Emmaus can provide a strong and inclusive community for students and young adults, affordable communal living for up to fifteen students, avenues for growth in faith and service, and opportunities for leadership and vocation discernment. Emmaus is also able to offer educational, advocacy, and organizing outlets for many on campus and in the Missoula area. We would not be able to continue this important work without you!

Peace and blessings,

Pastor Eric Huseth

Thankyou so much!

what a joy it is to be a partner with your Foundation and deepening the lives of both students + elders.